
 

INDUSTRY + COMMUNITY + ENVIRONMENT 
41 Hope Valley Road Naval Base WA 6165   PO Box 2195 Rockingham WA 6867   kic@cciwa.com 

TEL: (08) 9437 0162   Fax: (08) 9437 0101   WEB: kic.org.au   ABN 62 018 571 097 

 
September 19, 2008 

 
 

Inquiry into Pricing of Recycled Water in WA 
Economic Regulation Authority 
PO Box 8469 
Perth Business Centre,  
PERTH WA 6869 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 

 

RE: Submission to Inquiry into Pricing of Recycled Water in Western Australia. 
 
Kwinana Industries Council (KIC) supports the broader policy points outlined in the 
submission prepared by the Chamber of Commerce and Industry Western 
Australia. 

KIC has carried out extensive research work into the current and future water 
needs of the Kwinana Industrial Area and makes the following comment on the 
Inquiry into Pricing of Recycled Water in Western Australia: 

The sustainability of existing and new industrial development in the Kwinana 
region is dependent on the provision of reliable water supplies.  

Natural groundwater is almost fully allocated and there is an opportunity to 
utilize recycled wastewater from the Sepia Depression Ocean Outfall Line 
(SDOOL) or the Kwinana Wastewater Treatment Plant to protect and 
supplement existing industrial water supplies.  

Recycle water use based upon 'managed aquifer recharge (MAR)' could 
provide a supply of industrial water exceeding current groundwater 
supplies with equivalent water quality at low cost. Considering the potential 
demand, applicable water quality criteria, SDOOL location and the 
hydrogeology, Kwinana would seem to be ideally placed to take 
advantage of this opportunity.  

Industry should be encouraged to use recycled water in place of potable 
water sources by making it readily available and at a price that provides an 
incentive to use it. 

The Water Corporation's KWRP provides high quality water to some 
industries however it is relatively expensive compared to other options.  

Water quality should be fit for purpose and priced according to the quality 
(not as it currently is which is full cost recovery plus an economic return to 
the participants). 

Pricing should reflect the value to the primary wastewater infrastructure 
owner of third parties using recycled water as it leads to deferment of major 




